
 

To Families & Friends of Hillsborough PS 
 

Canteen Volunteers are Needed! 

 
The food preparation and service at HPS canteen is done by a valued group of 

volunteers. This allows us to provide the students of our school with healthy lunch 
options and maintain low prices. The proceeds from the school canteen also provides 

valuable funding for extra school equipment to benefit our children's education.  

 
Working as a volunteer in the canteen is an excellent way of getting to know other 

parents, the teachers, and the School environment. We welcome any family member 

or friend of the family of enrolled students who could help. The kids really love to see 
a familiar face on the other side of the counter!  

 
A canteen shift involves preparing the lunch orders for collection at 11am, then selling 

snacks at the canteen window until 12pm. Thursdays have 2-3 volunteers and Fridays 
have 3-4 volunteers. On a ‘snack Tuesday’ one parent is helped by year 6 students to sell 

drinks and snacks, our Tuesday specials require preparation of a limited menu options. 
New volunteers are placed with experienced volunteers while they learn the ropes 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, or have any questions, please call the office on 

4943 5695 or Rebecca (canteen coordinator) on 0412 653 097, or email 
info@hpspandc.com.au. Alternatively, fill out the form below and return to the office. 

 

Thank you for getting involved and helping out!  

The P&C Canteen Committee  
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

Name  _____________________________________ Telephone  __ 

Email Address:  ___ 
 

Childs Name/class:   
 

 

Please circle the times you would be able to volunteer:  
 

 

 

TUESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

10:30-12pm (snacks) 

9-12pm 9-12pm 

9-12pm (lunch specials) 

 
 

 

I am available to work up to: 1 2 3 4 5 6 shifts / term 
 

 


